
 

Mayor Ben Lucarelli will host a special public open 

forum, as a question and answer session on the 

topic of  Borough Facilities.  
 

Borough residents are welcome to join the Mayor 

on Thursday, March 5th at Bicentennial Hall, 25 

Cedar Avenue, Fair Haven @ 7:30 PM. 

Information on the Borough’s facilities 

improvement project can be found on the Borough’s 

website “www.fairhavennj.org”.   
 

Police Chief  Joe McGovern will also be hosting an 

open house of  the Police Department building, 35 

Fisk Street, Fair Haven on Saturday, March 8th from 

9:00 AM to 11:00 AM, to give residents the 

opportunity to tour that facility.   
 

 

http://www.fairhavennj.org

